City Attorney's Communication #2016-1204
September 15, 2016

TO: Robert A. McCaughan, Public Works Director
FROM: Carrie L. Sarver, Assistant City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Joint Participation Agreement with FDOT for the Relocation of
Trees from the 1-95 Corridor

As requested in your memorandum received in our office on September 6, 2016, Public Works
Department Memorandum No. 2016-48, I have prepared and attached the following form of
Resolution captioned as follows:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF POMPANO
BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY
OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE A JOINT PARTICIPATION AGREEMENT
BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND THE STATE OF FLORIDA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION TO RELOCATE TREES FROM THE
1-95 CORRIDOR TO CITY FACILITIES; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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CARRIE L. SARVER
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